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Basileus Antonio Brown, 

 

On behalf of Mabel B. Wesley Elementary School, I would like to thank the Brothers of Omega 

Psi Phi Fraternity Inc. for your generous donation of $120 to purchase 5 caps and gowns for our 

5th grade graduation ceremony. Your contribution made it possible for us to provide an 

experience for scholars to succeed. Your willingness to help our children makes a huge 

difference for scholars at Wesley Elementary School. Thank you for partnering with Wesley 

Elementary, and we look forward to future collaborations. Wesley, and the scholars we serve, 

deeply appreciate your generosity. 

 

 

Best, 
 

 

Kim Wells 

Wraparound Resource Specialist, Wesley Elementary  
Wraparound Services - Office of Student Support 
“The hardest thing to teach, is how to care.” 
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